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Top DEP Stories 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Abundant and redundant: Williamsport water supply more than enough for 
customers 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/08/abundant-and-redundant-williamsport-water-
supply-more-than-enough-for-customers/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Keeping the Williamsport water supply safe 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/08/keeping-the-williamsport-water-supply-safe/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Port Allegany’s water system reported no violations in 2020 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/port-allegany-s-water-system-reported-no-violations-in-
2020/article 4d9ef863-19fa-5a18-a0ce-0d8a9eb71659.html 
 
WPXI: Residents of Plum, surrounding areas speak with EPA about water concerns 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/residents-plum-surrounding-areas-speak-with-epa-about-water-
concerns/3UHJJ75MYVFRTI6WARFQJ7I6BU/  
 
Tribune-Review: Plum residents, environmentalists and other officials speak out against injection well 
conversion proposal  
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/plum-residents-environmentalists-and-other-officials-
speak-out-against-injection-well-conversion-proposal/ 
 
Air 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Environmental groups launch anti-pollution campaign targeting Mastriano, 
gov race 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/environmental-groups-launch-anti-pollution-campaign-
targetting-mastriano-gov-race/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lock Haven Express: SV Watershed Association hosts Fish Commission reptile and amphibian expert 
Chris Urban  
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/08/sv-watershed-association-hosts-fish-
commission-reptile-and-amphibian-expert-chris-urban/ 
 
Bradford Era: Study suggests one-third of wild bee species in Pa. have declined 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/study-suggests-one-third-of-wild-bee-species-in-pa-have-
declined/article 27ee3809-2072-5877-ac77-e65a8f330d6e.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Welcome 2022: State Parks offer variety of experiences in the Midstate 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/welcome-2022-state-parks-offer-variety-of-experiences-in-the-
midstate/article cf6a45a8-02d2-11ed-a41d-3f9905658b04.html 



 
WHYY: Philly gun violence leads to trying times for Parks & Rec Department 
https://whyy.org/articles/philly-parks-rec-kathryn-ott-lovell-gun-violence-trying-times/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Local artist restores Yough River Trail project  
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/08/local-artist-restores-yough-river-trail-project/  
 
Washington Post: Gene editing could revive a nearly lost tree. Not everyone is on board. 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-solutions/2022/08/30/american-chestnut-blight-gene-
editing/  
 
AP News: US asks farmers: Can you plant 2 crops instead of 1? 
https://apnews.com/article/russia-ukraine-united-states-iowa-agriculture-
1b88fb9025700a06ab789575198b35b8 
 
Drought 
 
Bedford Gazette: Borough asks users to conserve water 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/borough-asks-users-to-conserve-water/article 2538ce7c-
3532-520f-9a9d-79060f839c82.html 
 
ABC27: Drought conditions impacting Pennsylvania sunflower industry 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/drought-conditions-impacting-pennsylvania-sunflower-industry/ 
 
Energy 
 
Pa Environment Digest Blog: Erie 2030 District Achieves 22.4% Decline In Energy Use; $4.6 Million In 
Energy Savings; 14.6% Decline In Carbon Emissions 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2022/08/erie-2030-district-achieves-224-decline.html 
 
WICU-TV: Erie 2030 District Celebrates Saving More than $4 Million in Energy Costs 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/47195521/erie-2030-district-celebrates-saving-more-than-
dollar4-million-in-energy-costs 
 
WITF: Why even environmentalists are supporting nuclear power today 
https://www.witf.org/2022/08/30/why-even-environmentalists-are-supporting-nuclear-power-today/ 
 
KDKA: Electric battery maker SPARKZ to locate factory in West Virginia  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/electric-battery-maker-to-locate-factory-in-northern-wva/  
 
WESA: Three Mile Island owner looks to move to next phase of cleanup 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-08-31/three-mile-island-owner-looks-to-move-to-
next-phase-of-cleanup 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: O'Brien-led company to set up HQ in Morgantown  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/08/30/obrien-led-company-set-up-hq-
morgantown.html 
 



Financial Times: ‘Perfect storm’ energy crunch lengthens life of coal power in US  
https://app.ft.com/content/0be5163f-5ac4-4d0d-979a-ba97477f9cea 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Bradford Era: The Litterbug continues to strike 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/the-litterbug-continues-to-strike/article cdfef216-e806-5f63-
997b-6f21a398e293.html 
 
Oil & Gas 
 
Beaver County Radio: Shell To Hold Virtual Community Meeting Concerning Path to Startup of 
Operations  
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/shell-to-hold-virtual-community-meeting-concerning-path-to-
startup-of-operations/  
 
Beaver County Times: Shell to talk startup at community meeting 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/business/briefs/2022/08/30/shell-to-talk-startup-at-community-
meeting-wednesday-beaver-county/65463641007/ 
 
Reuters: This decade's oil boom is moving offshore - way offshore  
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/this-decades-oil-boom-is-moving-offshore-way-offshore-
2022-08-31/ 
 
Reuters: Oil prices fall on recession fears 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/oil-recoups-some-losses-signs-firm-us-fuel-demand-2022-
08-31/  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Three Mile Island owner looks to move to next phase of cleanup 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/08/30/three-mile-island-owner-looks-to-move-to-next-
phase-of-cleanup/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim Township residential, recreational areas to be sprayed for mosquitoes 
Wednesday 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/manheim-township-residential-recreational-areas-to-be-
sprayed-for-mosquitoes-wednesday/article 5a4570c8-287e-11ed-9c5e-ebb3946319fa.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Extension office warns of lanternflies 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2022/08/extension-office-warns-of-lanternflies/ 
 
Waste 
 
Erie Times: After Raccoon Refuse closure, municipalities, individuals get new garbage and recycling 
service 



https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2022/08/31/raccoon-refuse-erie-pa-municipalities-
residents-garbage-recycling-service-waste-management-curbside/65461817007/ 
 
York Dispatch: From trash to ash: Where your waste goes each week 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/08/30/trash-ash-where-your-waste-goes-each-
week/7897082001/ 
 
Waste Advantage: Glass Recycling to Improve with Support of Foundation Grants 
https://wasteadvantagemag.com/glass-recycling-to-improve-with-support-of-foundation-grants/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Some Oakland residents upset about trash as Pitt students move in  
https://triblive.com/local/some-oakland-residents-upset-about-trash-as-pitt-students-move-in/ 
 
Water 
 
Shamokin News-Item: As PA municipalities sell water systems to for-profit companies, consumers are 
left paying the bill (Opinion) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/editorials/as-pa-municipalities-sell-water-systems-to-for-profit-
companies-consumers-are-left-paying-the/article d9263dbb-d2fa-5463-9bd0-e4d3d39d97cd.html 
 
Times Observer: Piers close as reservoir levels fall 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/08/piers-close-as-reservoir-levels-fall/ 
 
Standard Speaker: HCA asks water customers to reduce nonessential water use by 25% 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hca-asks-water-customers-to-reduce-nonessential-water-use-
by-25/article 60fec3d5-ab51-5614-9605-12db1d873a29.html 
 
Citizens’ Voice: High bacteria shuts down swimming at Harveys Lake Beach Club 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/high-bacteria-shuts-down-swimming-at-harveys-lake-beach-
club/article af59aad3-0bd6-558a-811a-243ff8a20743.html 
 
Pocono Record: Cost-share funds help protect Lake Wallenpaupack's water 
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/news/environment/2022/08/30/apply-now-for-lake-
wallenpaupack-cost-share-program-pike-wayne-county-poconos-pa/65418285007/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim Township officials should accept judge's ruling that they overcharged 
developers to connect to water system 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/manheim-township-officials-should-accept-judges-
ruling-that-they-overcharged-developers-to-connect-to-water/article 07f9c128-28bc-11ed-9ddd-
a3098f4367dd.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Namesakes and Waterways of the Midstate: Shermans Creek bears name of apparent 
drowning victim 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/perry county/namesakes-and-waterways-of-the-
midstate-shermans-creek-bears-name-of-apparent-drowning-victim/article a28d2024-1ff5-11ed-8b2d-
4bbda26802ca.html 
 
The Burg: Capital Region Water board approves plan designed to slash pollutants into area waterways 



https://theburgnews.com/news/capital-region-water-board-approves-plan-to-slash-pollutants-improve-
quality-of-area-waterways 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Microplastics found throughout Delaware River and its tributaries 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/delaware-river-estuary-watershed-microplastics-philadelphia-
20220831.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Boil-water alert issued for communities in Chester and Lancaster Counties 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/pennsylvania-american-water-boil-advisory-chester-county-
20220830.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: 3 warehouses totaling 2 million square feet proposed for former farm near Carlisle Pike 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/08/2-million-square-feet-of-warehouse-space-proposed-near-
the-carlisle-pike.html 
 
Pennlive: Southern Pennsylvania being scanned from the sky 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/08/southern-pennsylvania-being-scanned-from-the-sky.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania receiving $17.5 million to cover cost of storm damage to roads and bridges 
over past 2 years 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/08/31/pennsylvania-storm-damage-
reimbursement-hurricane-ida-us-department-of-transportation-federal-highway-
administration/stories/202208310108  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Pa. House committee hears testimony about EMP attacks 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/pa-house-committee-hears-testimony-about-emp-
attacks/article 5ea4e43a-cacc-5e85-8f03-ad83296c062a.html  


